
Girls on the Run 
We welcome you to join us for a short 
informational meeting and the 
opportunity for parent/student Q & A to 
learn more about this amazing program 
to be offered at Lincoln Crossing  

     Elementary School in Spring 2018. 
 
WHEN: Thursday, January 18, 2018 at 6:30pm 
WHERE: Lincoln Crossing Elementary- Music Room 
QUESTIONS: Shelly Adams – sadams@wpusd.k12.ca.us 

 
We look forward to seeing you there! 

-Coaches Adams, Ricci, Jenkins & Shye 
 


